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CONTRACT FOR THE REFURBISHMENT OF THE YOUTH-SIZED BASEBALL/SOFTBALL
FIELD AT FALCON PARK
RECOMMENDATION:
Approve a contract with the Arizona Diamondbacks Foundation and Pimmex Contracting for the refurbishment
of the youth-sized baseball/softball field at Falcon Park and authorize a budget transfer for $15,000 from the
General Fund Grant Match budget to pay the related Goodyear plan review and permit fees.

PURPOSE:
Staff was recently notified by the Arizona Diamondbacks Foundation that Falcon Park was selected to receive a
refurbishment of the youth-sized baseball/softball field at no cost to the city of Goodyear. This refurbishment,
estimated in value of over $500,000, will provide a high-quality, multipurpose field which will enhance playing
opportunities for youth baseball and softball within the city of Goodyear. (Nathan Torres, Parks and Recreation
Director)
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